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To:  City Council Technology & Governance Committee 
 
From: Raymond F. Sibley Director Risk Management 
 
Date:  October 23, 2014 
 
Re: Donation of Driving Simulator to the Community College of 

Aurora 
 
In 2003 the City Risk Management Office purchased a driving simulator for 
the Denver Police Department to use in the Police Academy. This Simulator 
was used through 2008, at which time the Department started to change its 
training methods. 
 
The simulators are no longer used and can no longer be upgraded. They 
have been completely depreciated. 
 
The Community College of Aurora has expressed an interest in having 
these simulators for use in their public safety training program. In 2013 the 
City donated a Fire Department simulator to the College. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information regarding this 
donation. 
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